
 

 

 

 

Notice to South African Citizens in Vietnam regarding the Covid 19 
outbreak 
 

1. Currently there is no evidence to support the emergency evacuation 
of South African citizens from Vietnam by the SA 
Government.  Government remains sensitive to the anxieties of SA 
nationals in Vietnam in light of the Covid 19 outbreak and will respond 
appropriately as the situation develops. 
 

2. South African citizens in Vietnam that feel unsafe or uncomfortable in 
the current circumstances do have the option to consider leaving via 
commercial means on their own accord and at their own cost while 
taking all financial-, work- or study implications into consideration. 
 

3. SA Citizens in Vietnam are encouraged to register their presence in 
Vietnam with the SA Embassy in Hanoi by sending the following 
information to the mission at e-mail: (consular.hanoi@dirco.gov.za) 
 

 

 Full names and surname 

 ID no 

 Passport no 

 Age 

 Gender 

 E-mail address 

 Cell number 

 City 

 Full residential address in Vietnam 

 Health status 

 Position in Vietnam (Student, teacher etc.) 
 


